
West Oso Independent School District 
5050 Rockford Drive 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78416 
(361) 806-5992 

Mrs. RJ Alvarado 
Executive Director of Safety, Security and Student Services 

Dear WOISD Parents & Guardians, 

Re: Student Identification Badge System 

For the 2024-2025 school year all students will be required to wear their identification badges 
at all times while on school premises, including after school activities and weekend events. The 
school district will provide the initial badge and one lanyard free of charge to each student. This 
measure  has been implemented to enhance  the security and well-being of every student within 
our school community.   

Please note the following key points regarding the new identification  badge system: 

1. Mandatory Badge Usage: Students are required to wear their identification badges visibly at 
all times during school hours, after school activities and weekend events. The badges will be 
expected to be on a lanyard around the necks of the student. Putting badges on backpacks or 
other areas will not be acceptable. 

2. Disciplinary Action: Failure to wear the identification badge may result in discipline action. 
We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child complies with this requirement 
for their safety and the safety of their peers. 

3. Lost or Damaged Badges: In the event that a student loses or damages their identification 
badge, a replacement can be obtained for a nominal fee of $5.00. This fee is intended to cover 
the cost of producing a new badge.   

We understand that changes like these can sometimes be met with questions or concerns.   
However, we firmly believe that the implementation of this identification  badge system will 
contribute  to a more secure and protected learning environment for all students. 

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and support in reinforcing the importance of this new 
system with your child. Together, we can create a safer and more welcoming atmosphere that 
allows each student to thrive academically and socially.   

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. We look forward to working together to ensure the success and safety of all our 
students. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Respectfully,   

Mrs. RJ Alvarado 
Executive Director of Safety, Security & Student Services   
West Oso ISD 




